
  

  

 

 

Golden Eagles member Captain Forrest (Frosty) Leef has provided the sad news that Captain Wayne Mckendry has flown West. His 

email notice is posted below. The Golden Eagles wishes to offer our condolences to Wayne`s family at this difficult time.  

 

Wayne was not a Golden Eagles member, but our members are being notified as a courtesy to Wayne`s memory, his family and to 

those of our members who may have known him during their career.  

 

Just wanted to let our CAL family know that Capt. Wayne Mckendry  passed  away last Sunday, November 18, 2018. Wayne fought the 

good fight for about 7 years.  Wayne was not involved with the Golden Eagles. Wayne retired off the B-777. Wayne lived in Cary, NC 

and leaves a wife, Polly, and three grown children.  UAL pilots, Chris and Scotty, both followed their dad into the cockpit.  Services will 

be in Cary, NC on Tuesday November 27 with another  service and burial in Ionia, MI the following week.  Will be missed by all who 

knew Wayne.  A good friend through multiple airlines. Thanks, Forrest (Frosty) Leef 
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